
Hello Warrior Parents and Students, 

Over the past few weeks we have listened to parents, students, and teachers regarding plans 
for second semester. We have used that feedback to make adjustments that we feel will benefit 
our parents, students, and teachers.   

Williams will keep the hybrid cohort schedule, however, beginning second semester, live 
instruction will be available to all students Tuesday through Friday: 

 
● Cohort A (Tues/Thurs)- Face-to-Face attends on campus; School@Home participates 

synchronously 
● Cohort B (Wed/Fri)- Face-to-Face attends on campus; School@Home participates 

synchronously  
● All students are encouraged to participate synchronously on their asynchronous learning 

days.  

The learning experience for students participating synchronously on their asynchronous day will 
vary throughout the semester, which may include new content, lesson preview, lesson review, 
extension, and content chunking while also allowing asynchronous students access to teacher 
Q&A, real-time feedback, ​and/or time to log off for independent work after initial synchronous 
connection​. ​Joining in the lesson synchronously will also serve as an opportunity to meet 
attendance requirements on asynchronous days. Please note that students will still have 
asynchronous assignments; however, lessons will be designed so that accessing live instruction 
will help students complete their asynchronous work more accurately and efficiently. In addition, 
we will begin utilizing a teacher-facilitated online learning platform targeting reading growth for 
all students during advisory.  

Most Mondays will remain asynchronous learning days with the required homeroom check-in. 
All classes will have asynchronous lessons on Mondays. Students are expected to access these 
lessons and complete them by submitting them through Google Classroom on their 
Chromebooks.  

Second Semester Hybrid Calendar 

Second Semester Sample Weekly Schedule 

Bell Schedule 

Notable Changes: 
*Tuesday, January 5th will be an asynchronous day 
*Wednesday, January 6th will be a Cohort A synchronous day 
*Thursday, January 7th will be a Cohort B synchronous day 
*Friday, January 8th will be a Cohort A synchronous day 
*Tuesday, April 6th will be an asynchronous day 
*Monday, May 24 will be a Cohort A synchronous day 
*Tuesday, May 25 will be a Cohort B synchronous day 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ALodu9DTeqJ5mk_-u-DwFfuQup2sRza1O_Hm5pZiu1k/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1yoPUMyXgnd2cqkyGg48yOYo_VVWc_xtH/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1lLRwuTvTj_X1dnQS33cCrHpwfE9XKifVTxHPrLmeQeU/edit?usp=sharing


*Wednesday, May 26 will be a Cohort A synchronous day 
*Thursday, May 27 will be an asynchronous day 

We believe this plan takes all stakeholder feedback into consideration with a focus on safety, 
consistency, and improved learning outcomes for our Warriors. Thank you for your partnership 
this entire year! 
 


